
 

 

26th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you to those who have already completed the Free School Meals application! Your support 
helps ensure children receive a healthy meal each day and provides valuable funding for our 
school to support all pupils. 
 
However, responses so far represent only about 7% of our students, and we want to make sure no 
child misses out on the benefits they deserve. 
 
If you haven’t applied yet, please take a few minutes to check your eligibility. Even if you're unsure, 
submitting the form could make a big difference for your child and our school.  Once registered, 
the system does all the hard work and throughout the time that your child is at Saltergate if the 
eligibility changes we will automatically be notified that your child now qualifies. 
 
How to Apply: 

     Answer a few quick questions here 

     Alternatively, apply online yourself here 

     Scan the QR code below 

     Visit the school office — we're happy to help! 

 
As an added incentive, all applications made before Wednesday 2nd July will be entered 
into a prize draw to win a £25 Asda gift card that can be used to buy food or uniform, ready 
for next year.  This will also apply to all parents who have already applied to the service. 
 
By applying, you provide your child with free school meals and help secure additional funding to 
enhance education for all students. 
 
Thank you for your time and support! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Saltergate Schools 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/LiivDUa8Jx
https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/pp-rklt

